
 
 
El Dorado Gun Club Meeting                                            8/22/17 
Held at Colina Del Oro, Pleasant Rd, Diamond Springs 
 
Meeting Opened At 5:45 PM Closed  6:45 PM 
 
Officers Present:  Mike Worley, Dick Cox 
 
Board members Present:  Simon Russell, Ed Driscoll, Jim Peet, Doug Becker, Karen Beckman, 
David Verry, Marshall Seaborn, Tim Lombardi 
 
Absent: Letty Baumgardner, Mickey Razy, Tom Frabizio 
 
Quorum  Yes 
 
Reading of the minutes waived as Mickey was absent. 
 
The president is out of town on business so Mike Worley presided the meeting. 
 
The Annual picnic was a great success.  There was well over 100 members and family in 
attendance.  The food was outstanding as usual and a good time was had by all. 
 
Karen announced the she and Mickey is looking  for nominations for the Hall of Fame.  A Brief 
note on why the person nominated and should be honored.  The winner will be announced at 
the winter banquet.   
 
Mike announced that it is almost time for the annual Club elections of officers and board 
members.  All officers will be up for election and three board members. Board members whose 
term expires include Doug Becker, Tom Frabizio and Tim Lombardi. 
 
David Verry is getting wood for range roofs. Boy Scouts for golden Empire council will hold a 
shoot on 12/2/17. 
 
Karen Just completed Pita Multi-Plex for the summer series and will have a Pita shoot at the 
end of September. 
 
It was noted that the club might want to consider a wireless mike for the sound system. 
 
There will be  a board Meeting on 8/21/17 at the Mt. Democrat at 5:00PM. 
 
Dick Reported that there was $28.727.59 in the checking and $44,119.22 in savings.  Picnic 
monies will be available next meeting.   


